Class 4 Newsletter

Year 4 Staff:

Miss Pounder, Teacher

I have worked at Sheep Dip Lane for 14 years now and during that time I have worked in Years 1, 2, 3 and 4. I live in Doncaster. In my spare time I enjoy walking my dog Bruce (a 4 year old boxer). I also love going on holidays and visiting new places.

Mrs Frost, LSA

I have worked at Sheep Dip for 10 years and have worked across all year groups. I am a licenced thrive practitioner and help our children recognise and regulate their emotions. In my spare time I enjoy socialising with friends and long walks.

Online platforms

Children have their own personal logins for TT Rockstars and reading plus we encourage them to use these whilst at home.

Don't forget to check our class X page for updates of what we are getting up to in class.

Home Reading

This year, it is expected that all children will read at home 3 times a week to support their learning in school. Reading should be logged on the learning with parents app to be shared with school.



P.E

P.E days this term are:

Wednesday - outdoor Thursday - indoor

PE kit should be a white or red t-shirt or polo shirt and blue or black shorts/jogging bottoms.

Topic

Our topics this year are as follows:

- Autumn term Local heritage How has my local community changed?
- Spring term Egyptians What did the ancient Egyptians leave behind
- Summer term Rivers Friend or foe?